
 
 
 

 
Sent via Electronic Mail 
 
October 2, 2024 
 
Ms. Emily Brickman, P.G. 
Senior Project Manager 
EnSafe Inc. 
ebrickman@ensafe.com 
 
RE:  NABORS Landfill, 1320 Landfill Road, Mountain Home, Arkansas 72653 

May 2024 Groundwater Monitoring Event Report dated August 2024 
AFIN 03-00051; Permit 0249-S1-R2 

 
Dear Ms. Brickman, 
 
The Division of Environmental Quality Office of Land Resources (DEQ) has reviewed the May 2024 
Groundwater Monitoring Event Report dated August 2024. After submitting a revised potentiometric surface 
map which provides the location of the springs (September 2024), DEQ has no further requests and approves 
the report.  
 
If you have any questions, please contact me at (501) 682-0836 or e-mail at mcdaniel@adeq.state.ar.us. 
 
Sincerely, 

 
Clay McDaniel 
Engineer 
Division of Environmental Quality 


